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HISTORIC RESOURCES COMMISSION 

April 20, 2015 

 

The Historic Resources Commission (HRC) met on Monday, April 20, 2015 at 4:00 P.M. in the 

King Street Meeting Room at 100 N. King Street; Hendersonville, N.C. 

 

Committee members present were:  Chair Susan Sneeringer, Stephen Fosberg, Terry Ruscin, Bette 

Carter, and Donald Wilson    

 

Henderson County staff in attendance were:  Christopher Todd, Planner; Autumn Radcliff, Senior 

Planner 

 

CALL TO ORDER/WELCOME 

 

Chair Susan Sneeringer called the meeting to order and welcomed all in attendance.  

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 

Upon reviewing the minutes from November 17th, 2014, a motion was made by Terry Ruscin and 

the minutes passed unanimously. 

 

DISCUSSION ITEMS 

 

The first discussion item of the potential tax impact was presented by Christopher Todd.   

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

The next meeting will be held on June 15, 2015 at 4:00 P.M. in the King Street Meeting Room. 


